
Summary of Changes to Presentation of Dissertation Policy (November 2024) 

 

The policy has been updated as follows:  

- Updated to make it clear that PGRs are permitted to include their name in a native language 

/ script alongside an English translation on the title page of their dissertation.    

- Updated to allow PGRs to include an AI declaration in the preliminary pages of their 

dissertation (in line with UoM Library guidance on how to cite AI).  

- Updated to allow PGRs to include a content notification. The document links out to a 

guidance document.  

 

 


